
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
ON POSSIBLE USES OF STATE REVENUE SHARING 

BY THE CITY OF THE DALLES  
DURING THE 2021/2022 BUDGET YEAR. 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Budget Committee for the City of The Dalles, Oregon, will hold a Public 

Hearing on Monday, May 3, 2021, in conjunction with the City Budget Committee meeting, beginning at 

5:30 PM.  As per directives in the Governor’s Executive Order No. 20-16 dated April 15, 2020, the 

budget meeting will be held through an online conferencing platform.  This Hearing is provided to hear 

any proposals from public or non-profit organizations.  Any interested person representing the above 

described programs or organizations may submit public comment and make their proposal known by 

writing to awilson@ci.the-dalles.or.us by April 27, 2021.  Public comment can be made during the 

meeting.  The meeting will be available to join via Zoom   

https://zoom.us/j/98482447724?pwd=TkpHSEhIY3EvTzcxT2s1b3NhUFgyZz09    

Meeting ID: 984 8244 7724                    Passcode: 243407  

Or Dial: 1 346 248 7799                          1 669 900 6833 

This notice also appears on the City of The Dalles website at www.thedalles.org 
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